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Our Policy for Responding to Parents 

 
It is the policy of the School that admin staff will pass on a telephone request or email 

request to speak to a member of staff the same morning or afternoon that it is received. 

Most teaching staff have commitments to classes during the working day and are therefore 

unlikely to be able to respond to a message immediately. Staff will be expected to 

acknowledge receipt of an email or phone call by the end of the next working day. A follow 

up contact will be made to try to resolve an issue or arrange a meeting where a parent 

requests it within 2 whole working days. It will help our response if parents give us brief 

details relating to their enquiry or email us at office@ccs.northants.sch.uk with details and 

phone number as appropriate. 

 

Primary Phase parents may continue to pass information messages to staff at the start and 

end of day. Any urgent messages of information can be communicated via the primary 

office. Primary class teachers are extremely busy before the start of the school day preparing 

lessons and therefore, we request that any appointments to meet teachers are made at the 

end of the school day as far as possible. 

 

Where there is a need to speak to a senior member of staff as a matter of emergency, 

parents are respectfully asked to explain briefly the nature of the emergency to admin staff 

so that they can be directed to the appropriate member of the senior leadership team. An 

emergency is defined as a situation where the safety of a child is at immediate serious risk. In 

all but the most serious cases, parents will not be directed to speak to the Principal. 

 

Parents who arrive at school wishing to see a member of staff without an appointment will 

be asked to leave a contact number or email to suggest times when they might be available 

for a member of staff to contact them. 
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